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General Information 
Keeping in Touch 
We hope that you are keeping well. Hopefully the study resources on line are proving useful and helping you to 
occupy the time! We hope you are finding ways to stay in touch with your friends but please remember that support 
is available from the Sixth Form; if you need to contact any of your teachers or Senior Tutor, please use the following 
options: 
 

• For subject related enquiries use the Frequently Asked Questions feature on Moodle or follow the links from 
the St John Fisher website. 

 

• For pastoral contact, email: studentsupport@staidans.co.uk 
 

• For any other questions related to the Sixth Form, email: 
associatedsixthform@staidans.co.uk 
 

On the Welcome page of Moodle there is also general advice about managing study and a link to a message from the 
School Counsellor which you might find helpful at this time. 
 
Home Learning: 
Please note the location of the learning resources: 

• At St Aidan’s all work can be found on Moodle click here.  

• At St John Fisher the work can be found via the homepage news feed click here. 
There are also the Core Learning resources which have been available throughout the year. 
 
If you need to reset your Moodle account please e-mail moodle@sasjf.uk and someone will come back to you. 
 
EPQ 
Any Year 12 student who is interested in studying an EPQ next year should read the introductory letter, complete the 
sign up document and return this to Ms Strickland and Dr Langstaff at EPQ@staidans.co.uk  by Friday 3 April. Both 
documents can be found on the Year 12 letters page of the website.   
 
Careers Information 
UCAS offers 2020 
For those of you who have not yet accepted your UCAS offers please note that the deadline of 5 May has now been 
extended to 19 May (should you have received all your offers by 31 March). This is to enable you to have more time 
to consider your firm and insurance choices should you need to do so and universities have been instructed not to 
put students under any pressure to accept offers or alter their offers  
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/universities-told-not-to-alter-applicants-offers 
 
For unbiased and impartial advice and guidance please contact the Careers Department at 
careersstaff@staidans.co.uk . A Careers Adviser will be able to advise you accordingly on all your queries regarding 
university offers, finance, apprenticeships or gap year plans. We are here to help you as always so please do get in 
touch. 
 
With best wishes, keep well and look after each other. 
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